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Kathleen Jackson 
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Courtney K. Hjaltman 
Commissioner 

July 25,2024 

The Honorable John Whitmire 
P.O. Box 1562 
Houston, TX 77251-1562 

Dear Mayor Whitmire: 

Thank you for reaching out to the Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT). We received 
your letter on July 24,2024, regarding the importance of the PUCT' s investigation into 
Hurricane Beryl and your request to include municipalities and critical facilities operators in 
the upcoming Request for Information process. We will seek input from those parties during 
the investigation. 

We appreciate your interest and concern about this important matter. Your letter has been 
shared with each of the Commissioners and filed in Project No. 56793, Project No. 56822, 
and Docket No. 56548 to ensure it is part of the public record. 

Thank you, 

»,4 Od-F« 
Connie Corona 
Executive Director 
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